
His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council                                                         July 28, 2023 

City of Prince George, BC. 

 

Re Variance request  VP 100649 

We are reques�ng a Variance to the rear setback from a proposed addi�on to our home from 6M to 
4.5M. 

This would enable us to build an atached garage for heated storage for our RV and Boat. The length of 
the proposed garage is the minimum required to have the items fit the space, and we are not exceeding 
the 30% lot coverage.  

This spring a set fire at the back of our warehouse that housed these items in the Carter Industrial area 
was the determining factor that these items need to be relocated home.  Thank goodness we only lost 
some siding, it could have easily been so much worse, but it shook us.  

Thank you for your �me.  

Thank you  
Ron & Wendy Reimer  
2816 Killarney Dr 
Prince George, BC  


